AGATHA CHRISTIE - BIBLIOGRAPHY

www.LeadershipLives.com

Printed Materials:

Christie, Agatha. An Autobiography. New York: Harper Collins, 1977.

Underwood, Lynn, editor. *Agatha Christie; Official Centenary Edition, 1890 - 1990.* New York: Harper Paperbacks, 1990.

Worsley, Lucy. Agatha Christie; An Elusive Woman. New York: Pegasus Crime, 2022.

Online Sources:

Guinness World Records.com https://www.guinnessworldrecords.com/

"A Thrilling Detective Story." *Hull Daily Mail,* Hull, Humberside, England, August 7, 1923, pg. 4.

"Abney Hall . . a treasure trove of memories," *Wilmslow and Alderley and Knutsford Advertiser,* Alderley Edge, Cheshire England, October 9, 1975.

"Agatha Christie leaves a final thriller for Miss Marple fans," *Herald Express*, Torquay, Devon, England, January 13, 1976.

"Among Our Books" *The Brattleboro Reformer*, Brattleboro, Vermont, November 8, 1926.

Brace, Keith. First Lady of Mystery. *The Birmingham Post*. Birmingham, West Midlands, England, January 13, 1976.

Bryson, Emrys. "This was lucky city for Dame Agatha," *Evening Post*, Nottingham, Nottinghamshire, England, January 17, 1976.

Gardiner, A. G. "Writer Rivals Pen Mysteries; Tracks Covered." *The Miami News*, Miami, Florida, December 12, 1926.

Halloway, David. "Agatha Christie's Last Case Is Over," *The Daily Telegraph*, London, England, January 13, 1976.

"Mrs. Christie found at Harrogate Hydro," Cheshire Observer, Cheshire England, December 18, 1926.

Sloan, Robin Adams. "Agatha Christie - a Canny Dame." *Daily News*, New York, New York, May 30, 1976.